
 

Additional information – for April 2021 Council meeting (Tuesday 6th April 2021) 
 
The good news for this month is the continued low crime figures for the area. 
I have noticed an increase of incidents recorded for public safety.  I believe these have more 
than likely increased due to calls with reference to alleged COVID 19 breaches although I 
haven’t checked them all.   Hopefully with the slow easing of the national restrictions we will 
see this particular figure decline. 
 
The Easter weekend across the area increased public footfall however I don’t believe the 
same problems were encountered (particularly at Tregantle) as we experienced earlier in the 
year.  Local council officials were requested to assist in traffic congestion – which they did 
and was very much appreciated. 
 
 

Many thanks 

PC 1771 WILSON 
TORPOINT Neighbourhood Beat Manager 
Torpoint Neighbourhood Team, Torpoint Police Station, Cornwall, PL11 2AZ 

 


